
 
 

 

The Higher School of Economics (HSE) organizes winter schools each year for 
international students about to graduate and recent graduates as a short-term 
introduction to the university. Program participants meet leading Russian and 
foreign specialists, famous politicians, and researchers, and also learn about 
Russian culture and traditions. 
 
The International Winter School program is conducted entirely in English. 
Hosting by the Faculty of World Economy and International Affairs, the 
International Winter School 2018 will focus on contemporary world politics, 
Russian language and culture. The students can earn 3 ECTS credits resting on 
their school performance results. These can be used as transfer credits to home 
institutions.  
 
 
In 2018 International Winter School will be held 
from January 29 to February 9. 
 
The deadline for applications is December 1, 2017 
and for payments is December 15, 2017: 
 
http://we.hse.ru/winterschool  
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